
              

Dear Resident 

Care centre communication: 
 

 

 Please can we ask that you keep the care centre updated on your medical status? 

 We want to know when you are not well or being admitted to hospital and when you get back to the village in order to  

 give you all the necessary support possible.   

 

Your wellbeing Is of utmost Important to us and Sister Marius and his team are really passionate about ensuring we  

Are there to support you in any way we can. 

  

 

 Warmest Regards 

 

 Wilma Swart 

 Village Manager 


